
April 18, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

I pray this finds you and your family healthy. By now many of you are falling into a new routine. 

I hope the days and weeks are getting a little easier. 

 

Right now, we are closed until further notice. We do continue to read licensing and public 

health dept. updates. We watch the school district guidelines as well. We want to open as soon 

as we can safely do so. 

 

I realize this is difficult for many of you. You are trying to juggle work, school assignments, 

finances and a busy preschooler all at once. As a staff, we are praying for you.  

 

This means there is no tuition due for April. We still have two weeks of March tuition credit that 

is due you. But we will wait to refund you in the hopes that we will come back this school year. 

 

As with you, this is a stretching time for the preschool and staff. We appreciate your prayers as 

well. 

 

Registration for Fall: As of right now, we will open registration for Fall 2020. We will be 

emailing registration forms soon. We owe you money, so there will be some options for 

registration fees. 

 

Summer Camp: Depending on when schools are reopened will determine if a summer program 

is feasible. If possible, we would love to have it, even if a shorter session. 

 

Stay Connected:  Continue to email us and use the Facebook private group and Remind texting 

to stay in touch. We will continue to send ideas and videos your way. 

 

Zoom: We will continue to have Zoom class meetings on the same schedule. 

Rainbow Class: 1pm Tuesdays 

Butterfly Class: 1 pm Wednesdays 

Sunshine Class: 1 pm Thursdays 

The children enjoy seeing their teachers and friends. I will send out invites with the ID and 

passcode. Next week I’m trying to set up recurring meetings, so, after this week, the ID can 

password should be the same. 

 

Graduation????: I think a lot of schools, parents and students are wondering what in the world 

they are going to do. We want to make this special even if different. I will be sending an email 

to Rainbow class about having a zoom meeting to discuss. So, think about ideas we can discuss. 

 

Parents, how can we help, YOU? We would love your feedback! What can we do in this 

environment to be of service to you? Do you need more activities to do with children? Would 



you like a parent meeting to see other adult faces? Please let us know!!! We are here for your 

children, but we are also here for YOU. 

 

If you have questions, please let us know. We do not see you every day. But we are here for you 

and we think of you often. Every. Single. Day. 

God Bless you! 

With my love and prayers, 

 

Christie 

May the LORD bless you  

   and take good care of you. 

May the LORD smile on you 

    and be gracious to you. 

26 May the LORD look on you with favor 

    and give you peace. 

Numbers 6:24-26 New International Reader's Version (NIRV) 
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